
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF CANTON
ARRA CDBG SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENT

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

Beginning May 21, 2009, and for seven days thereafter, Canton Township will accept from the public comments regarding the
American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA) substantial amendment to the FY 2008 Community Development Block
Grant (CDBG) action plan.  The Act allocates $97,739 to Canton.  Canton will use the funds for building improvements to the Canton
Human Services Center and the housing rehabilitation program.  The substantial amendment can be found at www.canton-mi.org.
Comments may be directed to Gerald Martin, Finance Department, 1150 S. Canton Center Road, Canton, MI 48188-1699.  All com-
ments will be summarized and included in the substantial amendment.
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